
 

Join fellow OLS Families 

For a fun evening at the 

Paper Mill Playhouse 

Sunday, December 1, 2019 

7:00pm 

to see 

Cinderella! 

OLS has reserved a limited number of tickets at the special  

group rate of $35.00 per ticket (adults and kids). 

Seats are on the rear sides of the orchestra. 

Complete the tear off form below and mail/deliver your check 

 to the parish office c/o Joan Delaloye.  Tickets wil be mailed to your home 
2-3 weeks before the show.  Questions: j6delaloye@yahoo.com 

 

Orders are due by Sunday, October 27th  

Name:__________________________________ 

Address: ______________________Zip:______ 

Telephone:__________________________ 

Email:______________________________ 

Number of tickets:____________________ 

Amount Enclosed:____________________ 

Make check payable to: 
Our Lady of Sorrows 

Parish 
217 Prospect Street 

South Orange, N.J.  07079 


